
Sand Ridge Junior High 

2075 W 4600 S Roy, UT 84067 
(801) 476-5320    FAX (801) 476-5359 

 
Principal: Quinn Talbot  Assistant Principals: Skylar Kendell &  Courtney Hicken 

 
 

I am writing to enthusiastically nominate Erica Cerda for the Extra Mile Award. As the principal of Sand 

Ridge, I have had the privilege of witnessing Erica's outstanding commitment and dedication to our 

school community. 

Erica has been the welcoming face of our school for more than four years, and her contributions have 

had a profound impact on the positive atmosphere within our school. As individuals enter our school, 

they are invariably greeted with warmth and respect by Erica. Her genuine and approachable demeanor 

creates an inviting environment, setting the tone for a positive and inclusive experience for everyone 

who walks through our doors. 

One of Erica's remarkable qualities is her ability to communicate effectively in both Spanish and English. 

This skilled proficiency has proven invaluable in ensuring that all individuals, regardless of their language 

background, feel welcomed and included. Erica's bilingual skills have facilitated smoother interactions, 

bridging language barriers and enhancing the overall sense of community within our school. 

What truly sets Erica apart is her unwavering reliability. She consistently goes above and beyond her 

designated responsibilities, often extending her working hours to contribute to various school activities. 

Erica's passion for being an integral part of the school's events and initiatives creates a feeling of family. 

It is clear that Erica's love for our school is a driving force behind her commitment to ensuring its 

success. 

In conclusion, I am honored to say that Erica Cerda deserves the Extra Mile Award for her outstanding 

contributions to our school community. Her welcoming presence, bilingual communication skills, and 

tireless commitment make her an invaluable asset to Sand Ridge Junior High. She is a physical 

embodiment of our school culture goal of ONE Sand Ridge. Without a doubt, our school would not be 

the same without her dedicated efforts. 

Thank you for considering Erica Cerda for this well-deserved recognition. I am confident that her 

commitment to going the extra mile will continue to inspire others in our community. 

Sincerely, 

 

Quinn Talbot 


